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To Live, To Love, To Learn  

Welcome back to everybody and a welcome to our new children and families.  
It has been fantastic to have all the children back in school again and they have 
coped unbelievably well with the new and ‘strange’ routines. Our new pupils have 
all settled in well and we are very impressed.  
 
We would like to thank you all for your cooperation in adhering to systems at drop 
off and pick up times. Please remember not to come into school before the           
allocated time.  
 
Currently, we are not sending home reading books. We will review this over the 
next few weeks. Library books however will be able to come home as we have set 
up an isolation system to take effect between use of the library resources. This 
means that your child’s class has one library visit per week.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. We look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

Dates for the Diary 
 
 

2020/21 Academic Year 
 

Monday 7th September—Autumn term  
begins 

 
Monday 26th to Friday 30th October—half term 

 
Thursday 17th December—last day of term 

 
Friday 18th December—INSET day. School closed.  

 
Monday 4th January—Spring term begins 


